
Ref: Justification for placing the FCC ID in the user manual and packaging for the following 

devices: 

- FCC ID: X26WOE46L
- FCC ID: X26WOE46R

There are two main reasons why devices state above does not have FCC ID: 

1) Due to the specific use of a typical hearing instrument, its external surface is in contact with 
the user’s skin in the ear. Therefore, it is not appropriate to permanently affix a label on the 
outer surface of the device to prevent skin irritations.

2) The only permanent location is the battery side, but it is too small to have the visible text 
(smaller than 4-6 points). 

Therefore, the FCC ID information is included in the user manual and sales package together 

with the device. 


